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Virgil, Aeneid, 4.1-299 Ingo Gildenhard 2012 Love and tragedy dominate book four
of Virgil's most powerful work, building on the violent emotions invoked by the
storms, battles, warring gods, and monster-plagued wanderings of the epic's
opening. Destined to be the founder of Roman culture, Aeneas, nudged by the gods,
decides to leave his beloved Dido, causing her suicide in pursuit of his
historical destiny. A dark plot, in which erotic passion culminates in sex, and
sex leads to tragedy and death in the human realm, unfolds within the larger
horizon of a supernatural sphere, dominated by power-conscious divinities. Dido is
Aeneas' most significant other, and in their encounter Virgil explores timeless
themes of love and loyalty, fate and fortune, the justice of the gods, imperial
ambition and its victims, and ethnic differences. This course book offers a
portion of the original Latin text, study questions, a commentary, and
interpretative essays. Designed to stretch and stimulate readers, Ingo
Gildenhard's incisive commentary will be of particular interest to students of
Latin at both A2 and undergraduate level. It extends beyond detailed linguistic
analysis to encourage critical engagement with Virgil's poetry and discussion of
the most recent scholarly thought.
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Confucius and Cicero Andrea Balbo 2019-12-16 This book explores the relationships
between ancient Roman and Confucian thought, paying particular attention to their
relevance for the contemporary world. More than 10 scholars from all around the
world offer thereby a reference work for the comparative research between Roman
(and early Greek) and Eastern thought, setting new trends in the panorama of
Classical and Comparative Studies.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books

The Essential Guide to Motorcycle Maintenance Mark Zimmerman 2016-12-15 Popular
motorcycle journalist and author Mark Zimmerman brings a comfortable,
conversational tone to his easy-to-understand explanations of how motorcycles work
and how to maintain them and fix them when they don't. This practical tutorial
covers all brands and styles of bikes, making it a perfect companion to the
owner's service manual whether you need to use the step-by-step instructions for
basic maintenance techniques to wrench on your bike yourself or just want to learn
enough to become an informed customer at your local motorcycle service department.
This book includes more than 500 color photos and a thorough index to make it an
especially user-friendly reference for home motorcycle mechanics of all skill
levels.
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Anatomizing Civil War Martin Dinter 2018-05-09 Imperial Latin epic has seen a
renaissance of scholarly interest. This book illuminates the work of the poet
Lucan, a contemporary of the emperor Nero who as nephew of the imperial adviser
Seneca moved in the upper echelons of Neronian society. This young and maverick
poet, whom Nero commanded to commit suicide at the age of 26, left an epic poem on
the civil war between Caesar and Pompey that epitomizes the exuberance and
stylistic experimentation of Neronian culture. This study focuses on Lucan's epic
technique and traces his influence through the Middle Ages and the Renaissance.
Martin T. Dinter's newest volume engages with Lucan's use of body imagery,
sententiae, Fama (rumor), and open-endedness throughout his civil war epic.
Although Lucan's Bellum Civile is frequently decried as a fragmented as well as
fragmentary epic, this study demonstrates how Lucan uses devices other than
teleology and cohesive narrative structure to bind together the many parts of his
epic body. Anatomizing Civil War places at center stage characteristics of Lucan's
work that have so far been interpreted as excessive, or as symptoms of an overly
rhetorical culture indicating a lack of substance. By demonstrating that they all
contribute to Lucan's poetic technique, Martin T. Dinter shows how they play a
fundamental role in shaping and connecting the many episodes of the Bellum Civile
that constitute Lucan's epic body. This important volume will be of interest to
students of classics and comparative literature as well as literary scholars. All
Greek and Latin passages have been translated.
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or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Railroad Model Craftsman 1970
Financial Reporting & Analysis Charles H. Gibson 2004 Using real-world examples to
thoroughly involves readers with financial statements, Financial Reporting and
Analysis, 9e builds skills in analyzing real financial reports through statements,
exhibits, and cases of actual companies. Emphasis is placed on the analysis and
interpretation of the end result of financial reporting â€” financial statements.
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Flight Testing Homebuilt Aircraft Vaughan Askue 1992-01-01 Now that it's built,
how well will it fly? Flight Testing Homebuilt Aircraft tells how to test such
aircraft systematically and safely, with professional results. It defines flight
testing as a four-phase step-by-step process of learning the limitations of an
aircraft; defining and eliminating aircraft problems; and determining aircraft
capability and optimum flying techniques - all with minimum risk to pilot and
machine. With straightforward description and more than 80 illustrations, the book
teaches builders to use this process to design thorough, safe flight tests
customized to specific aircraft in specific testing environments.
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The New Lawn Expert D. G. Hessayon 1997 In this jam-packed and revised edition,
readers will learn how to recognize types of lawns, maintain excellent care, and
diagnose and cure lawn troubles. The lawn care program and calendar continue to be
reader favorites. Full-color illustrations.
Personal Computing 1984
The Thinker's Guide to Fallacies Richard Paul 2019-06-01 This volume of the
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Thinker’s Guide Library introduces the concept of fallacies and shows readers how
to discern and see through forty-four types. Focusing on how human self-deception,
mental trickery, and manipulation lie behind fallacies, this guide builds
reasoning skills and promotes fairminded, logical thought, discussions, and
debate.
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Crucifixion in Antiquity Gunnar Samuelsson 2013 Gunnar Samuelsson questions our
textual basis for our knowledge about the death of Jesus. As a matter of fact, the
New Testament texts offer only a brief description of the punishment that has
influenced a whole world.
Mechanical World and Engineering Record 1949-07
Conversational Latin for Oral Proficiency John C. Traupman 2007 "Presents ancient
and neo-Latin language phrases and conversations on a variety of topics. Includes
pronunciation guide, bibliography, and English to Latin vocabulary. Expanded and
enlarged from the 3rd edition (2003)"--Provided by publisher.
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Data Analysis in Management with SPSS Software J.P. Verma 2012-12-13 This book
provides readers with a greater understanding of a variety of statistical
techniques along with the procedure to use the most popular statistical software
package SPSS. It strengthens the intuitive understanding of the material, thereby
increasing the ability to successfully analyze data in the future. The book
provides more control in the analysis of data so that readers can apply the
techniques to a broader spectrum of research problems. This book focuses on
providing readers with the knowledge and skills needed to carry out research in
management, humanities, social and behavioural sciences by using SPSS.
Small Engine Care and Repair Daniel London 2003-04 With this book, you can handle
all of the maintenance needs of your four-stroke small engine, whatever the brand,
and take on virtually any repair project. It guides you through each procedure in
clear, concise steps, with more than 325 color photographs and illustrations.
Small Engine Care & Repair provides more than just detailed instructions and
glossy photos. It teaches you the principles of small engine operation, so you can
broaden your knowledge, whether you're performing maintenance or repairs or just
want to understand your equipment better. This book is a resource for beginners
and seasoned home mechanics alike, with a wealth of information on specialty
tools, safety and other issues affecting your small engine. This new, expanded
edition has been revised to include an important section on seasonal maintenance,
and updated to include the latest engines, maintenance products, and tools.
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